Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION I

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE DAGUPAN CITY

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. (2412 , 5. 2020

To : All Secondary School Heads
Public and Private Secondary Schools
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From MDM-SEC

Date : February 11, 2020

Subject : LNU UNIFAST CONFERENCE 2020 WITH SECONDARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS

1. This is to inform all Secondary School Principals that Lyceum—Northwestern University (LNU),
Dagupan City will be conducting a UNIFAST Conference 2020 on March 5, 2020, 10:00 AM
to 1:00 PM at Hotel Le Duc, Tapuac Dist., Dagupan City.

2. in coordination with SDO Dagupan City, LNU is inviting all Secondary School Principals to
participate in the conference in order to have an understanding on the application process of
the Unified Financial Assistance System for Tertiary Education Act (UniFAST-TES).

3. For details and queries kindly see attached communication from LNU.

4, Immediate dissemination of the contents of this memorandum is hereby enjoined. TR
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DR. MARIA CELIA JUNIO-FERNANDEZ, EdD, MDM-SEC
Superintendent
Schools Division of Dagupan City

Madame:
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As mentloned in our. prevrous letter, we beheve it is essential that our prmcrpals partucnpate in
the said conference as we prepare for a more h ifeducatlon assnstance to. mcommg college
students. This conference will also serve as a forum to review the process df;scholarshlp
application. = '

We are looking forward"" your favourable response- regarding this matter should you
have any questions and clarificat on fplease conta , Our ‘Marketing Officer MS. PRINCESS
ENEMIDO at 523-1145 or email at marketmg@lvceum edu ph.

God bless and More power.

Very truly yours,

DR. LUZ T. DUQUE-HAMERSHAIMB
University President ch5gg6m0
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